Kevin Kelleher

From: Bishop, Michael P (CCJ) <michael.p.bishop@state. ma.us>

Sent: Monday, November 24, 2014 11:21 AM

To: Mayor; Kevin Kelleher; Edward Bean

Cc: Stanton, Kevin (CCJ); 'DeAngelis, Diane (OGR)' (Diane.Deangelis@state.ma.us)
(Diane.Deangelis@state.ma.us); Frank, Ellen (CCJ)

Subject: Massachusetts Municipal Public Safety Staffing/City of Somerville/Fire Department

Importance: High

Congratulations! The Executive Office of Public Safety and Security is proud to announce that the Somerville
Fire Department has been approved to receive $64,423.00 from the Massachusetts Municipal Public
Safety Staffing program.

Award documents including the Commonwealth Standard Contract form and additional information will be
forthcoming. Your project period begins after your returned contract is processed, signed and dated by my
department and ends on October 31, 2015. Please be advised that any project related costs incurred
prior to the contract execution date cannot be charged against this grant award.

If you have any questions, you may reach me by email at michael.p.bishop@state.ma.us or call me at 617-
725-3302.

Once again, congratulations and | look forward to working with you and your staff on this program.

Sincerely,

Michael Bishop

Grants Management Specialist

Office of Grants and Research

Executive Office of Public Safety & Security
10 Park Plaza, Suite 3720

Boston, MA 02116

Phone: 617.725.3302

Fax: 617.725.0260
michael.p.bishop@state.ma.us



